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As of April 24th. 2024 the Dept. has been paged-out for 93 calls. Fifty-six were EMR calls and twenty-nine were fire calls, 

and four were both. This compares to 64 to date in 2023. This is an increase of 45% over 2023. The members have 

stepped up and responded the additional number of 

We are still waiting for the final go ahead from Winnebago County to purchase new radios made possible by the grant 

from the ARPA committee and County Board. 

Our new truck is progressing. We are working with Dave from Red Power to schedule a mid-build inspection for the 

week of May 13th. That’s only 3 weeks away. If any Board members would like to go along on the tour, please let me 

know. 

Plans are underway for our annual “Touch-a-Truck” public education/fund raiser event. It will be held on the 3rd 

Saturday of August.  

We are looking for rescue heroes to join our department. Your help in spreading the word is appreciated. 

Please consider donating blood. The need is great, and donors are in short supply. 

Please contact me with questions or concerns, 

 

 

Director Rieckmann 


